
For the past 30 years, the Human Resource Competency Study 
(HRCS) has identified crucial abilities for HR professionals 
and high-performing leaders. Round 8 of this study seeks to 
answer the questions: “How can you as an HR professional 
standout in your business?” “How does the maturity and 
sophistication of the HR department impact business 
performance?” “What competencies are most important for 
your professional development?” and “How do business  
build capabilities?”
The RBL Group and the Michigan Ross School of Business 
invite you to participate.

Shape the 
future of HR

*No cost for up to 50 participants. A nominal fee will be charged for additional participants. Please let us know if you are considering a large number of participants. 

The study will be available mid-September through mid-December 2020. 

Contact us now to participate.

There will be opportunities to attend regional feedback sessions. 

visit: rbl.net/hrcs-round-8 email: hrcs@rbl.net

No cost   
for participating 
companies*

Individual and 
company reports 
with benchmark data

Individuals learn 
to boost business 
performance

Companies learn  
to better implement 
business strategies


